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Goose Creek CISD honors retirees

Goose Creek CISD honored 17 retiring employees at the annual Goose Creek Gala at Goose Creek Memorial High School on May 21. 
“Rock On!” was the theme for this year’s event. 

This year’s retiring employees represent more than 369 years of service in Goose Creek and a total of 460 years in education. 

“What’s interesting is that they also represent a wide range of areas that contribute to the successful operations of our district — we have
teachers; central office personnel; food service, paraprofessionals, and special education staff members . . . each one so very important
to our core purpose, ‘Success for all Students,’ ” said Interim Superintendent Dr. Toby York. 

“And, remember, whether you’re rockin’ down the highway, rockin’ on your front porch, or rockin’ grandbabies, we hope you enjoy every
minute of your well-deserved retirement,” York said. 

The 17 retiring employees included Nelson Nolden, Goose Creek CISD director of fine arts; Janice Nolden, scholarship secretary at
Sterling High School; Paulette White, school nutrition manager at Lamar Elementary School; Rose Comeaux, secretary at Highlands
Elementary School; Margie Aguero, paraprofessional at Stephen F. Austin Elementary School; Janice Borah, speech pathologist at
Travis Elementary School; Barbara Eubank, Title 1 Peer Facilitator at Travis Elementary School; Zenda Payne, language arts teacher at
SCGC/ALP; Calvin Jeffrey, math teacher at Lee High School; Sharon Jeffrey, first grade teacher at Stephen F. Austin Elementary
School; Kay Hill, French and Spanish language teacher at Sterling High School; Bobbie Becka, writing peer facilitator at Travis
Elementary School; Leticia Gilbert, kindergarten teacher at Travis Elementary School; Ruth Ann Roden, math teacher at ALP; Kay
Quinton, art teacher at Highlands Elementary School; Betty Deming, speech pathologist at Carver Elementary School; and Pat Nelson,
health and PE teacher at Travis Elementary School. 

See Photo Gallery
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